
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON BUDGET 
 

Notice is hereby given that a Public Hearing on the 
proposed City of Kingsville Budget for Fiscal Year 2020-
2021 will be held on Tuesday, September 8, 2020, at 5:00 
P.M. at the Helen Kleberg Groves Community Room, City 
Hall, 400 West King Avenue, Kingsville, Texas. 
 
Using the proposed tax rate, which is the rate the budget 
is based on, this budget will raise more total property 
taxes than last year’s budget by $226,201 or 3.02%, and 
of that amount $55,644 is tax revenue to be raised from 
new property added to the tax roll this year. 
 
A copy of the proposed budget is on file in the offices of 
the City of Kingsville City Secretary and the Director of 
Finance and on the City’s website 
(www.cityofkingsville.com) since August 14, 2020, for the 
public to review.  All interested citizens will have the 
opportunity to give written and oral comments at the Public 
Hearing. 
 

(1/4 page ad with the heading 24 points and the body of the notice must be 18 points or larger. 

  Also, this may not be placed in the classifieds or legal section. MUST PUBLISH on 8/20/2020.) 


